DOTHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL

Severn Drive, Wellington, Telford, Shropshire, TF1 3JB Telephone 01952 386870

Head Teacher: Mrs J Thomas



19th September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers - Year 4

Year 4 have been invited to All Saints' Church in Wellington, to take part in 'Experience Harvest'. It will be a fabulous opportunity to work with members of the church community and learn more about Harvest Festival.

The visits will take place on the following dates;

4JM - Tuesday 7th October 4LM - Wednesday 8th October

These visits will take place during normal school hours, and the children will be walking to All Saint's Church. As we are walking to and from the church, please make sure that your child has appropriate footwear and a raincoat.

In order for the trip to take place, we will need some parent volunteers to accompany us. You will need to be available from 9.00am until approximately 11:30am. There is no need for you to have a DBS check as you will not be left with any children on your own. If you are available at this time and feel it is something you could do, please speak to Miss Jennings.

Please give your consent on ParentPay by Monday 29^{th} September to give permission for your child to attend the Experience Harvest Event at All Saints Church.

Many thanks for your support,

Miss Jennings, Mrs Longland and Mrs Maltby Year 4 Teaching Team





